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Please leave our voting system as it is!!  We have a GREAT system that makes voting easy. 
The thought of going back to paper ballots and standing in line to vote is backward and
insane!  The MAGA people support this horrible idea as their plan is to make it harder to vote
and hurt Democracy.  As a person who has done maintenance work for over 20 years, we have
a saying, "If it's not broken, don't fix it!". 
PLEASE do not change our voting system!!!  We will lose many voters if you do!
Thank you,
Larry Berger
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